
 
 

Water Withdrawals from surface water for bulk 
transport and delivery are permitted with the 

following conditions and limitations: 
 
 

 Anti-backflow devices are required on all vehicles withdrawing water 
from surface waters in the Town of Hollis 

 The withdrawal must have permission to withdraw from any river, 
stream, lake, or pond from the Health Officer of the Town of Hollis.  
This may be done by calling 603-465-6001. 

 Withdrawals from Fire Department Drafting Basins or Dry Hydrant are 
not permitted. 

 The withdrawal must not create an adverse impact on aquatic life, 
recreation, or other public use of the water body.  Adverse impacts 
include, but are not limited to:  lowering of stream flow or lake levels 
and introducing potential pesticides and pollutants into the waters 
through backflow discharge or spillage.  (Any discharges, including 
accidental discharges, are subject to enforcement action and penalties by 
the NH Department of Environmental Services under the provisions of 
the Clean Water Act.) 

 The withdrawal must be “reasonable” in that it will not impact the 
drinking water supply, health of the indigenous aquatic life, public 
recreational activities and other uses dependent on the surface water.  

 If it is determined that the foregoing areas of regulation are or have been 
pre-empted by the State of New Hampshire, such sections shall be void. 


